
Dear Mo, 

I’m so disappointed that you did not return my call. 
 

It is hard for me to believe that you are not directing your efforts to 

work against the Cannabis Land Use Ordinance! 

In fact, it appears that you may be supporting the Cannabis Land Use 

Ordinance –– this is not the time or the way to do it. 
 

WATER is an enormous issue, especially at this time when planning is 

underway for drought preparedness. 

Our fish and wildlife are already being depleted and threatened by 

drought, water diversions, soil erosion, and the obstruction  

of wildlife corridors. The quality of life in Mendocino County 

is being desecrated by plastic, chemicals, and light 

pollution. 
 

Please stop the adoption of the proposed Cannabis Land Use Ordinance 

and ensure that any expansion of cannabis 

in Mendocino County must be preceded by an Environmental Impact 

Report. 
 

I’m wondering if you read all of the articles, the excellent investigative 

reporting by Karen Rifkin, in the Ukiah Daily Journal. 

And, if you read them and viewed the photos, the problems with this 

Cannabis Land Use Ordinance to Mendocino County  

were described vividly through multiple perspectives. 

 
 

If this expansion is not stopped, and you allow it to go forward as 

proposed, the problems for the future will continue to multiple 

with far-reaching impacts that will never allow us to turn back to the 

beautiful and sustainable County that we love. 

I implore you, Mo, to slow down and enforce the ordinance that you have 

on the books now, and take the time to support the County 



in dealing with current applications and compliance, 

build on this with proper EIR and the science to 

support it. 
 

Respectfully, 

Catherine A. “Katarzyna” Rolzinski 

 


